
 
Via e-mail 

May 27, 2020 

 

 

Mr. Michael Glidden, CFM CZEO 
Director of Planning and Community Development 
Town of Simsbury 
933 Hopmeadow Street 
Simsbury Connecticut 06070 
 
Re: Board of Selectmen referrals  

Proposed town purchase of land in conjunction with Trust for Public Land 
 
Dear Mr. Glidden, 
  
We respectfully request having discussions with the following commissions regarding referrals 
made to them for the above referenced matter.  
 

• Historic District Commission (referral to be discussed 6/4/2020) 
• Planning Commission (referral to be discussed 6/9/2020) 
• Zoning Commission (referral to be discussed 6/15/2020) 
• Conservation Commission (referral to be discussed 6/16/2020) 

  
Kindly confirm that we will be added to the respective agendas and the dates indicated above are 
when the referral is to be discussed by each commission.  Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Thomas M. Lescalleet 
Senior Vice President 
 

cc:  M. Capriola – Town of Simsbury 
 J.T. Horn – Trust for Public Land 
 T. Hollister – Shipman & Goodwin 
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